
Motion from December 8, 2016 Traffic Safety Commission 
 
Invitation to the District of Metchosin and the City of Colwood to become members of the 
Traffic Safety Commission 
 
The TSC is funded by the 11 municipalities and 3 electoral areas.  Colwood and Metchosin have 
never joined and it is suggested that the TSC submit the following motion to the Planning, 
Transportation and Protective Services Committee for recommendation to the CRD Board. 
 
MOVED by Colleen Woodger, SECONDED by Chris Foord, that the TSC recommends that the 
Planning, Transportation and Protective Services Committee recommend to the CRD Board that 
the Board correspond with both the District of Metchosin and the City of Colwood to request they 
consider joining the balance of the CRD municipalities and become a participant in the Traffic 
Safety Commission Service.  CARRIED 
 
MOVED by Colin Plant, SECONDED by Colleen Woodger, that the TSC offers to the Planning, 
Transportation and Protective Services Committee and the CRD that the TSC Board Chair or 
representative, and the CRD Board member on the Commission would be happy to represent the 
board and meet with the councils, and/or make presentations to the councils to define the benefit 
to their communities of participation.  CARRIED 
 


